
Science
Students have been learning about different biomes,
including their climate, geography, animals, and
plants. In groups, they created posters about biomes
and presented them to the class. Next month, we will
begin learning about dinosaurs!
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Language Arts

MATHEMATICS

The highlight of this month would
be the English expressions and
idioms that the students have been
learning to use. They have practiced
how to use idioms in sentences by
roleplaying different scenarios. The
students also presented their
advertising projects in class. Some
of the students brought in products
they were advertising. 

Students continued to work on
the fractions unit, and created a
pizza fraction project. They
worked on improper fractions
and mixed numbers. They
learned a little bit about pi and
what the number represents.
They were also able to eat a pi
day cookie.
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HISTORY

Students learned about Ancient
Egypt. They looked at Pyramids
and the Sphinx, as well as the
ancient writing and use of
hieroglyphs. They practiced
their hand at this ancient text
and wrote about ancient
Egyptian gods.


